May 7, 1955

New York 1, New York
Dear Johns
1 have hod such @ wonderful time looking over your phofographs and
1 am wonderlng how soon you would Iike me fo return them. | would like

for several others to see them, but | don't went fo hold the collection foo
long..

Best wizhes.
Sincerely,
ack fodd
Lamor Dodd
Head of Department

Lo/pt



